
UNITED STATES INTERNATIONAL TRADE COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, DC 20436 

September 2 1 , 2017 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This questionnaire pertains to tool chests and cabinets. The United States International Trade 

Commission is investigating tool chests and cabinets under the provisions of Subtitle A and 

Subtit le B of Title VII of the Tariff Act of 1930. 

In this proceeding, the Commission must determine whether there is a reasonable indication 

that an industry in the United States is material ly injured or is threatened wi th material injury, 

or the establishment of an industry in the United States is materially retarded, by reason of 

imports f rom China and Vietnam of tool chests and cabinets that are allegedly subsidized and 

sold in the United States at less than fair value. The Commission has posted its notice of this 

proceeding (attached) on its website (www.usitc.gov) and published it in the Federal Register. 

The business proprietary information you supply in this questionnaire or in connection 

therewi th wil l be so treated by the Commission and wil l not be disclosed except as may be 

required by law. Your response wil l be consolidated wi th the responses of other firms and will 

fo rm much of the statistical base for the Commission's determinat ion. The questions in the 

questionnaire have been reviewed wi th market participants to ensure that issues of concern 

are adequately addressed and that data requests are sufficient, meaningful, and as limited as 

possible. 

Please note the fol lowing changes in the scope of these investigations. First, these 

investigations' scope excludes service carts that meet four specific physical characteristics. Also, 

an explicit weight to width ratio chart is provided to fur ther clarify which industrial grade steel 

too l chests and cabinets are excluded for the scope of these investigations. 

As noted on the last page of the questionnaire, responding firms should submit their 

questionnaire responses electronically in MS Word format. The submission of questionnaire 

responses in the MS Word format allows the Commission to electronically extract data f rom 

questionnaires and thus, compile, assess, and analyze submitted data more efficiently and 

promptly. Furthermore, the electronic submission of questionnaires completed in MS Word 

facilitates the Commission's abil ity to produce documents that comply w i th section 508 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973. 



Please return the completed questionnaire to the Commission by no later than October 16, 

2017. Please direct questions regarding the questionnaire and correspondence to Abu B. Kanu 

(abu.kanu@usitc.gov, 202-205-2597) at the U.S. International Trade Commission, 500 E Street, 

SW, Washington, D.C. 20436. Correspondence may be sent to the above address or via FAX to 

202-205-3205. / / 

Michael G. Anderson 

Director 

At tachments 


